April 2021
Top Three (and a half) from PFT Rep Council
Please contact your Site Rep for details

1. Executive Board and Site Representative Elections
Elections for the Executive Board and Site Representatives will take place May 10 & 11.
Results will be shared on May 12 at the Representative Council Meeting.
The Representative Council voted to approve conducting the election electronically via
SurveyMonkey due to pandemic conditions.
Members who have not yet shared a non-PUSD email address with PFT will need to do so in
order to use SurveyMonkey**.
**|f possible, do not use Hotmail. Hotmail has been glitchy with SurveyMonkey.

2. Empirx Prescription Insurance Issues

PFT is aware of multiple issues with Empirx and has brought the issue forward.

Keenan (Insurance Consultants) is working with about 70 teachers to resolve issues.

The Insurance Committee will be reviewing the agreement with Empirx, including
commitment terms

3. Transfer Process
Information on the Transfer Process was sent via PFT email on Thursday, April 8.
The Transfer Process is expected to begin in early May.

3.5. PFT Director Opening for 2021-22
Due to Kris Hizal’s retirement, PFT has an opening for the position of Director.
Application, Job Description, and Required Recommendation Forms were emailed out on
Thursday, April 8.
All paperwork is due to PFT by 4:00 p.m. on Monday, May 10, 2021.
Interviews will be conducted on Monday, May 17, 2021.



